SALAZAR

 
1) What are your views on the powers of the branches of King County government as set forth in the charter? Would you make adjustments or suggest changes and if so, what changes do you believe may be warranted?  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Answer: I think the current powers of the branches of King County government is well done.  It is very much in line with the other structures of the government that can be found in this state. There is no need for changes.  
 
2) Considering our region’s population growth and the regional response that will increasingly be necessary to respond to associated challenges, what changes, including additional powers or changes in state law (if necessary), would you suggest to help the county address what it will likely face in the next 25-50 years?  
 I think the Port of Seattle should fall under the County Council. With billions of dollars of our economy being driven by part-time commissioners who are not aware of issues surrounding the Port we need a more homogenized approach.  This will help with planning for growth, planning for where the workforce will work, and the transportation. 
 
3) Please list any actual or perceived potential conflicts of interest you may have associated with this appointment or its underlying duties. How do you intend to address these conflicts?  
None 
